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FRIDAY, MARCH 3, 2023 - 10:00 AM

CALL TO ORDER

BE IT KNOWN that on the 3'^'* day of March 2023, the Honorable Commissioners Court
of Johnson County, Texas, met in Special Session at Jolmson County Emergency
Management 810 E. Kilpatrick St. thereof, in the City of Cieburne, Johnson County. Texas,
for the purpose of transacting any and all business that may lawfully be brought before the
same. The meeting was called to order at 10:00 A.M. with all members present, except for
Commissioner Bailey, Pet. #1. The following items, having been lawfully posted and filed
for record in the Office of the County Clerk on February 27, 2023, at 1:22 P.M., were
considered:

WELCOME VISITORS. ANNOUNCEMENTS & PRESENTATIONS

1. Groimdbreaking Ceremony for the Johnson County 911 Call Center Located at
810 E. Kilpatrick St., Clebume, Texas 76031.

County Judge, Cliristopher Boedeker welcomed everyone and thanked them for coming.
He noted for Court Record that all Members of the Court were present, except for Comm.
Bailey. Pel. #1. Judge Boedeker opened the Court to those who wished to comment,
noting the first person to speak would be former County Judge. Roger Harmon.

Former County Judge. Roger Hannon commented that this process was a team effort and
thanked everyone involved.

Facilities Management Director, Josh Green commented that it was a great day for the
Johnson County Sherriff s Office 911 Dispatch Center groundbreaking. He gave a brief
introduction of the project architect and contractors. Mr. Green noted that they hope the
project will be wrapped up by Spring 2024

Johnson County Sheriff, Adam King commented on why this new facility was needed,
how it will improve the work environment for the dispatchers, and how it will serve the
growth of Johnson County for many years to come. He then thanked Judge Hannon.
Judge Boedeker and the Commissioners for their vision.




